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           September 2019 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Year 5 Theatre Visit – “The Prince and the Pauper” 

Purpose of the visit Curriculum trip 

Date including groupings Friday 29th November 2019 

Departure time 9.00am – come to school as normal 

Return time and place 1.00pm to school for afternoon lessons 

Pupils should bring with them Coat 
Packed lunch (If your child normally has a free school meal, we 
can provide a packed lunch – please advise if this is the case) 

Clothing Uniform  

Medication Please bring any medication that will be required during this visit 
to the school office. 

Cost 
 

£17.00 via ParentPay  
Please note that payments or consent forms will not be accepted 
after the final payment date of Friday 4th October 2019. 

Terms and conditions of the 
booking 

Please note that St Edward’s Church of England Academy 
continues to reserve the right to refuse participation on any 
educational, sporting or leisure visit on the grounds of Health and 
Safety, which may or may not be related to behaviour. Any pupil 
whose behaviour becomes unacceptable may be excluded from 
the visit and any expenses will be the responsibility of their parents 
or carers. 

 
 ================================================================================= 

 
Year 5 Theatre Visit “The Prince and the Pauper” – Friday 29th November 2019 

 
Pupil’s name ___________________________________________ Tutor group _______________________ 
 
Please tick one of the following options: 

 
I confirm that my child will be taking part in the visit and payment has been made via ParentPay. 
                                

I confirm that my child will not be taking part in the visit and will therefore follow the normal school 
curriculum on the day of the visit. 

      

Emergency contact number on the day ________________________________________________________ 
 
Signed by parent/carer ____________________________________ Date ____________________________ 

 
Please return this consent form to Mrs Cooper via the school office by Friday 4th October at the latest. 


